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Lathrop Gage Mourns the Loss of Gerry Kraai

April 7, 2016

As a firm we continue to mourn the loss of Lathrop Gage Partner Gerry Kraai, who recently passed away.

Gerry was a very special person to many of us. His work ethic and passion for the practice of law was

surpassed only by his love of his family and attending Kansas City Chiefs, Kansas State Wildcats and Iowa

Hawkeyes football games. He will be missed by many.


